
Dear Wang Le, 

 

After much consideration, I am writing to formally resign from my current position with Save the 

Children, and kindly request permission that Friday, January 17th be my final working day.  

This decision was not made lightly, as my time with Save the Children has been deeply rewarding. Words 

cannot fully express the gratitude I feel to work alongside our colleagues in Myanmar, whose courage 

and resilience is a source of motivation for me each and every day. I am choosing to leave not out of 

discontent nor regret, but because another opportunity that offers stability for my family, professional 

growth, and a continued focus on supporting communities in Myanmar has presented itself. 

The new role provides a long-term visa, bringing a great deal of peace of mind for my family after 

relocating to Chiang Mai, along with additional benefits such as reasonable pay with added allowances 

to cover living and childcare expenses. It also offers the chance to broaden my roles in strategic planning 

and managing a small team in Myanmar, all from an office near my home in Chiang Mai.  

I have discussed with the employer that an immediate transition before the end of the year would not 

be feasible. While they have already allowed some flexibility, they have drawn a clear line that the 

position must be filled after January 17th.  

During my transition period, I am fully committed to ensuring a smooth handover of my responsibilities 

and contributing to any essential deliverables for the New Business Development Team. I am also 

prepared to work closely with my supervisor to support in this process. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to work together and for your trust in my contributions to our 

work for children and their families in Myanmar.  

 

Sincerely,  

Stacer McChesney 

Friday, December 6th 2024 


